Debra ThomEson

From: Nevette Bowen <nevettebowen@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 5:56 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Supporting required face coverings in groceryhardware store and the Post Office and

other high traffic public areas where wearing one makes common sense to protect
others and our entire community.

In heaith,

Paul and Nevette Bowen
905/907 Sandy Beach Road

Nevette Bowen




